
 
 
 
Due to the stepped up Covid-19 protocols from Governor Cooper and Mayor Nancy 
Vaughn, we will need to follow these guidelines during worship on Sundays and other 
large gatherings: 
  

1. Face masks will be required to enter the building. 

2. Face masks will be required in the Worship Center until the time of the sermon.  

3. You may remove your face mask during the time of the sermon but at the conclusion of 
the sermon face masks will be required as you are leaving your seat. 

4. Please continue to maintain social distancing of 6’ or more. 

5. Please continue to wash your hands and use hand sanitizer. 

6. Thank you for your cooperation as we navigate these unprecedented times. 

 

Thank you for helping us do our part as a church in following these safety protocols.  


